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Under the guidance of Mrs. Tra-
mel, the French Club had a re-
warding year. All sixty-four mem-
bers paid two-dollar dues. These
funds were later used to purchase
file cabinets and films for the
school. The club also gave a schol-
arship to an outstanding French
student. The entire school bene-

fited from the generous French
Club.

In December, Kristi Connelly
hosted a party which everyone en-
joyed. In February, the club went
to Charleston where they saw a
movie and ate lunch. This summer
several members are planning a
trip to France for Bastille Day

which is equivalent to our Fourth
of July (Independence Day).
Junior Lara Craven was elected
as President; Sophomore Matthew
Addison was selected as Vice-
President; and the club chose Cin-
dy Kinard as Secretary-Treasurer.
Students enjoyed participating
in the largest French Club yet!

(Left) French Club meetings aren’t all
work and no play!

.

3

(Above) Vice-Pres. — Matthew Addison;
Pres. — Lara Craven; Sec.-Treas. — Cindy
Kinard.

Sixty-Four Strong

(Right) Mrs. Tramel discusses final plans
for the trip to Charleston.
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